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Village of Galena Announces Pavilion Project at Miller Park 

Galena, Ohio — 9/17/2025 — The Village of Galena is excited to announce the upcoming 
construction of a new pavilion at Miller Park, located at 286 N Walnut Street in Galena, 
Ohio. Designed by BSHM Architects, Inc., the project will honor Galena’s history while 
providing a valuable new community space. 

Phase I of the project will begin Fall 2025 and will feature the construction of the pavilion’s 
initial structure. The design pays tribute to Galena’s historic train station, which was 
tragically lost to fire in the early 20th century. By incorporating elements of this landmark 
into the new pavilion, the Village seeks to preserve its heritage while creating a modern 
gathering place for residents and visitors. 

Phase II, scheduled to begin in 2026, will expand the pavilion’s functionality with the 
addition of utilities, including water, electric, and sewer. This phase will also introduce 
restrooms and other amenities, making the pavilion a fully equipped venue for community 
events, recreation, and gatherings. 

The Village of Galena looks forward to sharing more details as construction progresses and 
invites residents to follow project updates at www.galenaohio.gov.  

 

Contact: 

Thomas Marshall Ph.D., P.E. 

Village of Galena, Chief Administrative Officer 

109 Harrison Street, PO Box 386, Galena, Ohio 43021 

Office: 740-965-2484  

Villageadministrator@galenaohio.gov  
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